
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

Tokyo Food Company Limited 

Morinaga brand Manna Bolo 34g 

All batches and dates 

 

  

 
Attention customers 

 

Tokyo Food Company Ltd is recalling the above product due to the possible 
presence of foreign matter (animal droppings). 

 

If you have purchased this product, do not consume. There have been no reports of 
illness, however if you have consumed this product and have any concerns about 
your health, seek medical advice. 

 

Please return the product to this store for a full refund. 

 

Tokyo Food Company Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

Tokyo Food Company Ltd 
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North Island 

Phone: (09) 570 5792 

Email: order_retail@tokyofood.com    

South Island 

Phone (03) 357 4097 

Email: chch@tokyofod.co.nz           

 


